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...",' March 21 , 1985

d

Mr. Neil V. Callahan, President
Environmental Disposal Corporation
P.O. Box 509
Pluckemin, New Jersey 07973

re: Environmental Disposal Corp. Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion
(NJPDES no. 0033995)

Dear Mr. Callahan:

The Bureau of Planning and Standards has reviewed your project for consistency with
the provisions and reconrrtendation of the Upper Raritan Water Quality Management Plan.
We have found your project to be inconsistent with this plan. According to the
provisions of the Upper Raritan plan there are no projections for the expansion of
the above referenced treatment facility.

A finding of inconsistent means that the Department cannot issue a permit for the
project. If you wish to proceed with this project please contact Brian McLendon of
my staff at (609) 633-7021. He will inform you of the appropriate procedure to
follow.

o
o

George Horzepa, Chief
Bureau of Planning and Standards

cc: Lee Cattaneo
Dennis Palmer
Chris Hoffman
Malcolm Howie
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Determination by the WQMP Agency*

This project or activity, as proposed, has been reviewed by this agency in accordance
with the Areawide Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP). The following determination has
been made by either the appropriate designated WQMP agency, or the Department
(where appropriate).

Project is consistent with Plan

Project is not inconsistent with Plan**

Project is inconsistent with Plan***

Environmental Disposal

NJPDES

Corporation Wastewater

(Name of Project)

(Type of Permit)

Upper Raritan Water Quality Management Plan

Bureau of Planning and

Barry R. Chalofskv, P.
Name

Supervising Planner

(Name of Plan)

Standards, NJDEP

(Name of Agency)

(Authorized Signatur

P.

Treatment

Treatment

(Type

-

Plant

Plan

of Development)

e) ^

March 21, 1985

Date

(Title)

Note: For the name of the appropriate WQMP agency, or any other questions, contact the
Bureau of Planning and Standards, NJOEP at (609) 633-7021.

* This form may be necessary for the submission of other NJDEP permits.
** A finding of not inconsistent has the same effect as a finding of consistent.
*** A finding of inconsistent precludes the Department from issuing a permit.

Also be aware that a consistent or not inconsistent finding does not imply
permit approval.^ '


